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Board Changes Meeting Time for May 27th, 2014 
Lakedell & Pipestone Closure Decision 

 
 
 
 

Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools Board of Trustees has changed the time of the May 
27, 2014 Regular Board Meeting. The Regular Board meeting will commence at 4:00 
p.m.  The discussion on the Lakedell and Pipestone School Closure decision will begin at 
5:00 p.m.  
 
The change in meeting time is to accommodate working parents by providing them with 
a better opportunity to attend the meeting.   
 
 
 
Regular Board Meeting 
May 27th, 2014 
Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools Board Room 
5515-47A Avenue, Wetaskiwin Alberta 
4:00 p.m. Regular Meeting 
5:00 p.m. Discussion on Lakedell & Pipestone School Closure 
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For further information contact: 
Dr. Terry Pearson 
Superintendent of Schools  
Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools  
780-352-6018  Email: pearsont@wrps.ab.ca 

 


